
From:  
Sent: 10 July 2019 09:29 
To: SPOC PCC <PCC@humberside.pnn.police.uk> 
Subject: Freedom of Information Request 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
Please see below the information we are requesting under the ‘Freedom of Information Act 2000’: 
 

1) Did your Police and Crime Commissioner’s office submit evidence to the consultation 

‘Powers for dealing with unauthorised development and encampments’ in 2018?  

The link to this full consultation can be found at: 
https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file
/697354/Consultation_-_unauthorised_encampments.pdf  
 

2) If your Police and Crime Commissioner’s office submitted evidence to this consultation, 

could you please provide us with your full responses to questions 6, 7, and 8, as they are 

stated within the consultation? 

 

3) Can you also provide us with an e-copy, or hard copy, of your full consultation submission to 

this consultation? 

Kind Regards, 
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